
Employee Salary Committee Meeting 

April 25, 2014 

 

1. Call to Order 

2. Roll Call 

3. Old business 

4. New business 

5. Adjourn 

April 25, 2014 

Minutes 

 

Members present:  Haven David, Mike Ruhl, and Margaret Tubbs. 

Haven David called the meeting to order at 9:32 a.m. 

Haven reviewed Old Business from last meeting including: 

1. A list of cohort schools was sent out to members after the November 1 meeting for them 

to research if they chose to compare salaries of any classification of employee. Due to the 

lack of response through attendance at this meeting or contact prior to the meeting it was 

determined that at this point no one has anything to present or discuss regarding this 

issue. 

2. Mike Ruhl’s suggestion regarding a step increase plus a set amount across the board has 

not yet been presented to the Administrative Team, but will be next week. 

3. Mike Ruhl’s suggestion of some sort of bonus (i.e. – turkey/ham drawing at Christmas) 

was already being considered by the president in lieu of a Christmas party from now on. 

However, the president’s thoughts are leaning toward some sort of gift for all employees. 

No new business. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:45 am. 

 


